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In the Philippines, "Research O'Clock"
Provides Forum to Share Latest
Education Evidence

The Manilla Bulletin reports on the new "Research O'Clock" partnership between IPA and the
Philippines Department of Education, which will serve as a forum for engaging the education
sector and sharing the latest evidence for effective learning.
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